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PARENTS, students, & staff:

MRPC NEEDS Help!

TELL US ABOUT YOUR

Broadband Internet

The Meramec Regional Planning Commission
(MRPC) is working to identify areas in rural
communities that struggle to connect to
reliable, high-speed internet.

To accurately identify these areas, we are
asking residents take a few minutes to please
visit www.mobroadband.org/speed-test-2/
and take a quick internet speed test to help
us determine what areas in our community
are underserved, or do not have access to
internet at all.

If you do not have access to internet, but can
use a cell phone, school, library, or work
computer, please visit the speed test website,
enter your address and click “there is no
internet service at this location” to add your
location to the unserved area list.




